
 
Graham Little League Football Association 

C/O Journals, LLC. 
434 Oak Street 

Graham, TX 76450 
 
 

FOOTBALL FANS: 
 

Football season is here! The youth of Graham are excited about football! The Graham 
Little League Football Association is a not-for-profit association whose goal is to provide a safe 
and fun environment for the youth in this area to play organized football. There are many 
volunteer hours spent by members of our community to ensure that our youth have a positive 
experience with football. Every year is a challenge working with a small budget to source a 
knowledgeable officiating crew to keep the kids safe and the games under control. With your 
support, we will provide the resources to help coaches, players and fans adhere to the GLLFA 
philosophies and code of conduct.  
 

We believe that every youth in this area who would like to participate in football should 
have the opportunity. Many scholarships are provided every year, and no child is turned away 
based on the inability to pay. We try to keep our registration fees low to encourage 
participation. This can, however, put a strain on our budget. We are asking for members of the 
community to help support Graham Little League Football this year through donations.  
 

We will have a sponsorship banner that will be displayed every weekend during the season 
at Newton Field that will feature the donor’s name or business name that has supported GLLFA.  

• A Gold sponsor who provides a $250 donation will have their logos and names listed on 
top of the banner in larger letters.  

• A Silver sponsor who provides a $100 donation will have their logos and names in 
smaller letters on the banner.  
 

If you would prefer to email your company logo for the banner please send all emails to 
football@grahamsportsauthority.com  These donations will go a long way towards keeping the 
association financially sound and allowing all of our youth to compete. 
 

If you donated to GLLFA last year THANK YOU! About 200 kids are expected to sign up 
and compete this fall. We would like to thank you in advance for your 2024 donation. We would 
also like to invite you to come to the games on Saturday mornings starting on September 7th 

through October 26th. Games are held at the Jr. High practice field, High School practice field 
and Newton Field. 
 
 
 
Name / Business___________________________________________________________ 
(AS YOU WANT IT TO APPEAR ON BANNER / OR I WILL EMAIL MY COMPANY LOGO) 
 
 
Address______________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Phone________________________________________________________________ 
 
__Yes, I would like to be a Gold Sponsor for $250. My Check is enclosed payable to GLLFA 
 
__Yes, I would like to be a Silver Sponsor for $100. My Check is enclosed payable to GLLFA 
 
I would rather donate a different amount to the general fund: $___________________  
 
 
Sincerely, 
GLLFA Board: 
 

     
   Cam Bennett        Patrick Cox        Derrick Busch 
 
         
   Chris Corley                      Jacob Tinkle           Derek Michael 
 

mailto:football@grahamsportsauthority.com

